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From: Patrick Anderson
To: TitleVPetitions
Cc: Spangler, Matthew; Keri Powell
Subject: Withdrawal of Telfair Forest Products Title V Petition
Date: Thursday, December 5, 2024 1:15:35 PM

Dear EPA,
On behalf of Georgia Interfaith Power & Light and the Georgia Chapter of the Sierra Club, we
are withdrawing the Title V petition submitted on Oct. 17, 2024, on Permit No. 2499-271-0022-
V-05-2 for Telfair Forest Products, LLC. As previously communicated, this permit has been
revoked and the deadline to challenge that revocation has now passed. Therefore, the petition
is now moot.
 
Thank you,
 
Patrick Anderson
Staff Attorney
 
Southern Environmental Law Center
Ten 10th St NW, Suite 1050
Atlanta, GA 30309
 
Office (404) 521-9900
Fax (404) 521-9909
 
southernenvironment.org
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